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19 of Oregon's 36 counties – from Washington to Malheur – have diesel pollution 

high enough to be carcinogenic. To cut this pollution, Oregon needs funding for 

electric truck incentives – as well as rural and commercial charging stations. I urge 

you to support a forthcoming amendment that will create a new, progressive Luxury 

Vehicle Sales Tax. This will enable needed clean vehicle investments to reduce 

pollution, protect public health, and support Oregon jobs. 


